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To the City of Corvallis Planning Commission:

I am sure that others have laid out the arguments against expanding the landfill better than I can.  Interference and
undue burden seems to be among the specific concerns.

I do want to state my opposition to Coffin Butte Landfill’s expansion, per Republic’s application LU-24-027.

PJ Carter, aka Paula Jean Carter
5355 Sw Willow Ave
Corvallis, OR 97333
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